
 
 

STEP, Inc. Presents:    

The Next STEP:  IEP Planning and 

Instructionally Appropriate IEP’s 
 

Tuesday | March 7, 2017 | 6:00 pm - 9:00 pm 

East TN Children’s Hospital Rehab Center 

1025 Children’s Way | Knoxville, TN 

This workshop is designed to enable participants to understand and fully participate in the  

IEP Team process. 

Participants will learn: 

• The types of services that can be provided through “special education” services. 

• The information on the Individual Education Program (IEP) document and where it goes. 

• How to express parent concerns and ensure they are addressed by the IEP team. 

• Understand the process to set and write Measurable Annual Goals. 

• Strategies to prepare for effective participation in IEP meetings for their children and youth  

with disabilities. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

For over 26 years STEP, Inc. (Support and Training for Exceptional Parents) has provided FREE information, advocacy training, and support services to parents of  

children with disabilities (birth through age 26) that are eligible to receive special education services under the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA). 

In compliance with section 507 of the HHS Appropriations Act, this document is funded 100% with funds from a Federal Grant from the U.S. Dept. of Education. 

For more information contact: 

East TN Regional Office    Middle TN Regional Office  West TN Regional Office  Parent Information: 

712 Professional Plaza    955 Woodland Street  2157 Madison Avenue, Ste. 204  Toll Free in TN  

Greeneville, TN 37745    Nashville, TN 37206   Memphis, TN 38104   English:   800.280.7837 

423.639.0125     615.463.2310   901.726.4334   Spanish:  800.975.2919 

Eastrtc@step.org     middlertc@tnstep.org  westrtc@tnstep.org   information@tnstep.org 

To register call:  Tracy Bock at 865-690-8961, ext. 2225 or via email at tbock@etch.com 

Sponsored by:   East TN Children’s Hospital Rehab Center  

Registration is required for this FREE workshop and space is limited, so call as soon as possible. 
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